Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

As the accountable body for the Leicester and Leicestershire Enterprise Partnership, please advise on the property costs for the LLEP being based in the City Councils offices, this to include all rents rates, utilities, repairs, cleaning, etc (to include all items covered by the RICS Service Charge guidance).

£20,000 was charged to the LLEP in 2018/19.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

